
                                                                                        From the Desk oF the PresiDent 

     

Greetings! 

If you missed it last year, I hope you were able to attend our 2nd Annual Oktoberfest with more activities and 
more entertainment. If not, mark your calendar for next year. It will be Saturday, October 7th. We are already 
thinking of new activities, games and ways to improve the event. 

Friday, November 11th at 11:00 am we will be having another Veterans Day Ceremony at the Village Hall. All 
are welcome to attend. We will have a short ceremony featuring Home School 5th grade singing the National 
Anthem, guest speakers, a rifle salute and Taps by Tom Day. Refreshments will follow upstairs in the Art 
Treckler Room.    
 
Our Police Dept. has a Facebook page. Check it out.    https://www.facebook.com/forestviewpd 

Please take the time to read our Newsletter. There is a new ordinance in effect you should be aware of if you 
plan on selling your home.  

Also, even if you have signed up for Code Red in the past, please take the time to fill out a new sign-up sheet. 
We had many residents informing us that they are not receiving alerts. You can receive a message via email, 
text message, phone call/voice mail on your phone or all 3. So, if you have not been getting alerts from the 
Village of Forest View, you need to fill out form again.  

Some quotes to ponder: 

"Give thanks for a little, and you will find a lot." 

Hausa Proverb - The Hausa people make up the largest ethnic group in the African continent. The Hausa are mainly in western Africa 
and they are found in Nigeria and Niger, where they number about 70 million people.  

 
“Give thanks not just on Thanksgiving Day, but every day of your life. Appreciate and never take for 
granted all that you have.” 

Catherine Pulsifer – (6/16/1946 – 3/2/2013) -Was involved reaching out to physically challenged kids to improve their lives. The last few 
years she fought diabetes and pulmonary degeneration.  

No matter how grim things appear, there is always something to be grateful for. With that, I wish you all a 
Thankful Thanksgiving. 

Warm Regards, 
Village President, Nancy L. Miller                                                 


